
 

 

 

 

 

216-447-9900 

www.noacc.org 

PO Box 3230, Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223 

 

 

 

 

February 8, 2024 

 
 

Dear Chamber Member:   
 

The Northern Ohio Area Chambers of Commerce (NOACC) has entered into an 
agreement with Sedgwick and will be using them solely as of today for the 

purposes of the promotion of workers’ compensation in relation to Third Party 
Administration and Managed Care.  

 

If you are currently using a different company for TPA services, please reach 
out to that company for any questions you might have regarding the current 

service.  If you wish to switch your service to Sedgwick, please complete this 
online AC-3 form and someone from Sedgwick will get back to you.  This form 

allows Sedgwick to contact the BWC and request some basic information about 
your company to assist in quoting and answering any questions you might 

have.   
 

As we continue to reach out to members to introduce Sedgwick, you may 
receive an email or phone call from one of the contacts below regarding the 

program.   

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Cindy Holzheimer 
NOACC President/CEO 

ceo@noacc.org 
216-447-9900  

 
David Deyo 

Sedgwick TPA - Client Services Associate 

david.deyo@sedgwick.com 
Direct – 614-376-5401, Cell – 614-318-5516, Fax – 614-790-8135 

 
Barbara Lessman 

Sedgwick MCO – Account Executive 
Barbara.lessman@sedgwickmco.com 

Cell - 216-214-6522 
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